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Hi Christine, 
My letter to Mr. Woodland was a physical one. I should have a copy on file at my office and I will have that to 
you tomorrow first thing. I'd like to outline in this email the basics of my request to the council: 

• For rickshaws be introduced and included in the vehicle for hire by-law with a finite number of licenses 
available to be given. I propose the number of licenses should be 6.1 would like to speak for all 6 of 
these licenses. 

• If the council agrees I would like them to voice their concerns and discuss any restrictions they may 
require of me and Rickshaw Runners - Victoria 

• To be guaranteed the right to renew these licenses year after year 
• To come to an agreement of the fee structure if the council chooses to regulate them 

See you tomorrow, 

Taylor Mason 
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